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Dear Professor Haldeman:

Thank vou for your letter of October 11,

I have passed along to Washington the news
item on the Chemistry Teachers' Conference
and trust that it will appear in CHEMICAL
AND ENGINEERING NEWS very shortly. I

am still hoping to be on hand for the
Conference, and assume that you will see
that a program is mailed to me as soon as
it is available,

Cordially yours,

GCI/r
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